
N
o

v
e

m
b

e
r

 2
0

2
0

 N
e

w
s

le
tt

e
r

  
C

O
U

D
E

R
S

P
O

R
T

 
E

L
E

M
E

N
T

A
R

Y
 
 

 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME 

It’s time to “Fall Back” one hour!   

On Sunday, November 1,                                 
remember to set your clocks back one hour as                                     

Daylight Saving Time ends! 

          Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Conferences will be held                                 

Thursday evening and Friday morning,            

November 5 & 6. 

Initial paperwork was sent home on         

Monday, October 19.  Confirmation paper-

work will be sent home on     

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30.           

Please make every effort to   

attend your conference          

appointment, as well as arrive  

 

 

ELEMENTARY SPELLING BEE 

Please note—this year’s spelling bee will be held prior to our Christmas break.  

December 18, 1:15:  Our  in-house competition for Grades 4, 5, and 6  

December 21, 1:15:  Our  in-house competition for Grades 1, 2, and 3  

Word lists for practice were put in your child’s report card envelope.         

Report cards will be sent home on November 4.    

Teachers will hold spelling bees within their homerooms the week 

of  December 14.  The  first and second place winners in each    

homeroom will compete against each other in the gym                   

as indicated above.                                                                                             

Due to COVID, we will not be able to have guests this year.   

INFORMATION ON:  Early Dismissals, Boys & Girls Club and No School:  

Thursday, November 5:   YES Boys & Gir ls Club will be open.                       

Friday, November 6:        No School, due to Conferences.                       

Wednesday, November 25:     Early Dismissal @ 12:45 for Thanksgiving Break                      

                                  No Boys & Girls Club.                                              

 Thanksgiving Break - No School:                                                            

Thursday, Friday, & Monday              

November 26, 27, & 30.   

School will resume on 

Tuesday,      

December 1.    

BOX TOP UPDATES:  No more clipping. No more sending Box Tops to school. All you need is 
your phone. With the Box Tops for Education app, you can turn your everyday receipts into 
cash for your school. Here’s how: 
 

- BUY the Box Tops products you already know and love 
 

- SCAN your receipt so that your Box Tops purchases are recognized 
 

- EARN cash for your school, based on your eligible purchases 
 

Twice a year, your school will receive a check and can use that cash to buy whatever it needs! 
 

Super-charge your earnings with special bonus offers shown in the app. No need to pre-select 
or opt-in for these bonus offers, and you can stack as many as you like. Just buy the eligible 
products, scan your receipt, and watch the earnings stack up! And, in case you didn’t already 
know, here are some of the many Box Tops products that are probably already in your    
pantry: Cheerios®, Lucky Charms®, Cinnamon Toast Crunch®, Nature Valley®, Totino’s®,      
Old El Paso ®, Annie’s®, Yoplait®, Fiber One®, Chex®, Paper Mate®, Nestlé® Pure Life®, Lysol®,   
Boise® and more.   Just look for the Box Tops label on the package. For a complete list of   
participating products, visit BTFE.com. 
 

Psssst, just one last tip for you. Still seeing the traditional Box Tops clips on products you’ve 
bought? Most participating brands are allowing you to “double dip” by clipping unexpired 
traditional Box Tops to send to school AND scanning your receipt for double earnings! 

 

Over the last 23 years, more than 70,000 K-8 schools across the U.S. have earned over $913 
million through the Box Tops for Education program. With the new Box Tops app, you can be 

Winter... 

is knocking on our doors!       

Fight back—dress for the weather!                    

All students must have coats, boots, 

hats/hoods, and mittens or gloves!                                                          

—We all go outside for recess— 

We also go outside for gym classes, due to 

COVID!  Please, dress your child so he/she 

can enjoy their time outside when it is cold.   

Please know that weather permitting, we also 

go outside to snowshoe for our gym classes.  

Snowshoes are designed to fit over boots, not 

shoes.  Be sure your child has boots on each 

day during this season!   

WHO:      Coudersport Elementary Students                                                           

WHAT:      Rotary Club & The Coudersport Theater Food Drive                                                           

WHEN:      Monday, Tuesday,  and Wednesday, November  23, 

24,  and 25.     WHERE:    Elementary Classrooms 

Students:  Would you like to win $10.00, $15.00, or $25.00 ???      

Each student who donates a non-perishable food items will be put        

in a drawing to win these cash prizes!  PLEASE CHECK                            

EXPIRATION DATES BEFORE DONATING.  EXPIRED 

ITEMS WILL NOT COUNT.  Additionally, each student who 

donates a non-perishable item will receive a free admission coupon    to the Coud-

ersport Theater, to use when the theater does re-open!                                                                                                                         

20 DAY REPORTS                                                                                                
The 20th day of the second grading period will be Wednesday, December 2.                         

ELECTION DAY:             

Tuesday, November 3        

Remember to Vote! 

 

Wednesday,   

November 11 

MOBILE DENTIST  

The mobile dentist will 

visit Coudersport on 

Thursday, Monday, and 

Tuesday,                        

November 5, 9, and 10.  

For more information, contact Mrs. Fry, 

School Nurse, at sfry@coudyschools.net 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS     

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 6 

School will NOT be in session for       

students due to                             

Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

Coudersport Elementary has a new fax # 814-274-8368 -  Please update.   


